
PTA Raffle 

The raffle for the bike will be drawn on 

Monday 22nd October 2018.  It will not be 

drawn in front of the children in case it is 

to be used as a Christmas present.  Please 

have your tickets into the office by 

Monday 22nd October. 

  

School Clubs 
 

Kids Club 

If your child is staying for Kids Cub, you 

must complete the register in the porch in 

the morning or at least ring the office.  

Telling your child to stay is not sufficient.  

We need to know what time they will be 

collected and by whom. 

 

After School Sports Clubs 

Please can you make sure you and your child 

knows if they are staying before they come 

to school and that they have the correct 

equipment with them. 

 

12th October 2018 
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This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

This Week’s Golden Ticket Winners 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

If you haven’t already done so, can you 

please return the completed Data 

Collection Sheet your child brought home.  

We need to have at least 2 contact 

numbers for each child and we need the 

permission slips on the back to allow us to 

take your child out on visits and to have 

their photographs taken.  

 



 

 

                                      


